ZEGO ELECTRONIC COMPANY LIMITED

Letter for the Permissive Change

(2016/6/23)

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is providing the additional information for the Permissive Change application.
The model (6001437) is based on the previously original certified model (#6910).The

following component has been changed:

&

No any component has been changed, just improve software.

All design including electronic, electrical and construction remain the same except the

above mentioned. The above specified change is not intended for maximum power.

Sincerely,
Zego Electronic Co., Ltd,

e

Jade Wang
Vice-general Manager -




